

California Community College Early Childhood Education Curriculum Alignment Project



March 17, 2015

Ms. Patricia Mendez Child Development Department Oxnard College 4000 South Rose Ave. Oxnard, CA 93033

Dear Ms. Mendez:

The Curriculum Alignment Co-Faculty Directors, the Director of the Child Development Training Consortium (CDTC), and the CAP Executive Committee are pleased to congratulate you for completing your early care and education curriculum and program alignment process at Oxnard College. Your submission has been fully verified as **aligned** with the California Community Colleges EC/CD Curriculum Alignment Project 2007-2008 Recommendation. Alignment was official as of March 17, 2015.

The Co-Faculty Directors, CDTC Director and Technical Assistance Leads know what it took to accomplish this task and appreciate the efforts made by you, your colleagues and your college community in supporting this important and change-making endeavor. You have accomplished a major step toward consolidating and clarifying the requirements for teachers of young children in the state of California.

In the next couple of weeks you will receive a package of promotional materials for sharing your success with your students and colleagues. We hope that you will be willing to share your verified documents with other aligning colleges. Staff will contact you about allowing the project to post your course alignment documents and college-approved outlines and degree and certificate modification for this purpose.

Please accept the enclosed certificate honoring your success and dedication. A copy of this has been forwarded to President Dr. Richard Durán in an effort to share this very important event with your college community. Please contact Janell Doornenbal, doornenbalj@yosemite.edu, to designate any others at your campus that you would like to receive notification. Also enclosed is the Official Alignment Notification Summary.

Thank you for supporting the Alignment Process on behalf of your students, students across the state, your college, colleges within the system and the community. We are making California better for teachers, ECE professionals and young children.

Sincerely.

Mary Beth Miller, Co-Faculty Director CA Curriculum Alignment Project marybeth.miller@fresnocitycollege.edu

(559) 442-4600 x 8334

June Millovich, Co-Faculty Director CA Curriculum Alignment Project

jmillovich@saddleback.edu

June Millarch

(949) 582-4576

Patty Scroggins, Administrative Director CA Curriculum Alignment Project

scrogginsp@yosemite.cc.ca.us,

(209) 548-5732

Enclosures